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B U L L E T I N  NO.  03-3 

 
 

DATE:  July 14, 2003 
 
TO:  All Department of Insurance Licensees 
 
FROM: Mary L. Hartung 

 Director 
 
SUBJECT: Rescission of Obsolete Bulletins 
 
 
The Department of Insurance is rescinding the following bulletins based 

upon a determination that they are no longer necessary due to the passage 

of time, or changes in applicable law or rules: 

 

 Bulletins No. 68-2, 68-4, 69-4, 70-3, 76-2, 80-1, 80-2, 84-1, 86-1, 86-2, 87-1, 

88-3, 88-4, 88-10,  89-4, 89-6, 90-1, 90-2, 90-3, 90-7, 90-9, 90-10,  90-11, 90-14, 

91-3, 91-4, 91-7, 91-13, 91-16, 91-19, 92-1, 92-4, 93-2, 94-4, 94-5, 95-1, 98-1, 

00-4,  and 00-7. 

 

Rescission of these bulletins is based solely upon a determination they are 

no longer necessary.  It does not reflect a change in policy or interpretation 

of law by the Department of Insurance.  An index listing all bulletins issued 

by the Department and identifying them as active or rescinded is available 

on the Department’s webpage at www.doi.state.id.us under “Publications.” 

 

 

 
(Bulletin 03-3) 


